
SERVICES    

 

THIS WEEK— 28h July 
‘”King David’s Sin” 

9:00am, Holy Communion, St. Mark’s 
9:30am, Morning Worship, St. Luke’s 

10:45am, Informal Worship, St. Mark’s 
10:45am, Holy Communion, St. Michael’s 

4:00pm, The Sunday Mix, St. Luke’s 
 

NEXT WEEK—4th August 
“Learning with Elijah:  Who's in control?” 

9:00am, Morning Worship, St. Mark’s 
9.30am, Holy Communion, St. Luke’s 

10.45am, Informal Worship, St. Mark’s 
10:45am, Holy Communion, St. Michael’s 

DIARY 
Brown Week/Nothing Week 

 
Mon 29th  
(Rest day for Jamie, Debbie & Harry) 
7:00pm, Alpha at St. Michael’s 
 
Tues 30th (Rest day for Harry) 
9:30am, Green Team Meeting, St. Mark’s 
2:00pm, Open Church, St. Michael’s 
 
Wed 31st 
8:30am, Quiet Time, St. Mark’s 
9:30am, Holy Communion, St. Mark’s 
4:00pm, St. Luke’s Pantry 
5.30pm, Bell Ringing Practice, St. Michael’s 
 
Thurs 1st (Rest day for Jo, Harry & Marilyn) 
2:00pm, Knit & Natter, St. Mark’s 
7:00pm, St. Mark’s Railway Group 
 
Fri 2nd (Rest day for Helen & Jo) 
10:00am, Fishing Day at Wrentham 
2:00pm, Open Church, St. Michael’s 
 
Sat 3rd(Rest day for Andy) 
 

Thank you kindly for observing our ministry 
team’s rest days. Your thoughtfulness and 

patience is appreciated. 
 

Our churches depend on donations to fulfil 
Christ’s mission. If you would like to give, 

please visit: 
http://stmarksob.org/giving 

There you will find options to give to all three 
of our Churches. 

Please pray for the grieving families and 
friends of:  Sheila Reeman, Beryl Rivett, Shirley 

Barley, Margaret Offin, Christopher Phillips   

Team Rector—Helen Jary 
561546—or—07397 707110 

revhelenjary@gmail.com 

Team Vicar—Andy Bunter 
816021—or—07425 154454  

andy.bunter@gmail.com 
Team Curate—Jamie Wyllie 

07768 657770 
revjwyllie@gmail.com 

 
Parish Safeguarding Officers 

Harry Waterman (Vulnerable Adults) - 500754 
Gemma Eglington (Children) 

safeguardingOBTM@gmail.com 

 
Team Office: Mandy Marler—514774 

stmarks.oultonbroad@gmail.com 
Mon-Fri, 9:00am to 1:00pm 

 
www.stmarksob.org 

www.stmichaelsoulton.org 
facebook.com/stmarksob        

facebook.com/StMichaels.Oulton 
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God’s vision for us: 
 

A growing,  
Christ-centred community, 

led by the Holy Spirit, 
worshipping God and  

making disciples. 

St. Mark’s is a 
recipient of: 

https://www.facebook.com/stmarksob


 THE SUNDAY MIX 
HOLIDAY CLUB SERVICE 

This month’s Sunday Mix is going to 
focus on all the fun that happened at 
this year’s holiday club and what the 

children learned.  There will be a BBQ. 
 

THANK YOU 
A huge thank you to everyone across 

our team who helped to make our 
Holiday Club a huge success! 

 
FOODBANK REQUIREMENTS 

The Foodbank are in need of: Porridge; 
Squash & fruit juice; Instant mashed 

potato; Tinned:-potatoes, spaghetti & 
sponge pudding; Jams & spreads; Crisps 

& crackers; Chocolate; Biscuits. 
Donations can be left in the office or at 

the back of St. Mark’s 

BUILDING THE KINGDOM 
Our team at St. Michael's is growing 

extraordinarily. We are so thankful for 
God bringing people into ministry and 
service. The next area we would like to 
see people deploying their skills into at 
St. Michael's is in managing the building 
projects that are coming up. If you are a 
skilled, organised, friendly, professional 
and timely person who feels called to 
helping us progress our aspirations for 

St. Michael's building, speak to Rev. 
Andy Bunter - 07425154454.  

 
GARDEN SWING 

Mandy Marler has a wooden garden 
swing bench available to anyone who 
can arrange for collection.  There is no 

cost, but a donation to St. Mark’s would 
be appreciated.  Please contact Mandy 
via the team office if you’re interested. 

ADVANCED NOTICE 
THE SANCTUARY COURSE 

Wednesday 4th September to 
Wednesday 23rd October,  

2pm at St. Mark’s   
For those who would like some training 
and advice on how to be supportive to 

those struggling with mental health 
issues, the Sanctuary Course offers a 
fantastic opportunity.  The feedback 

from the previous courses is that this is 
great resource, thoughtfully and 

carefully presented.  Please speak to 
Harry Waterman for more information. 


